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Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

As part of our topic on World War 2, Year 6 are going to embark on an educational visit to RAF Cosford. 

During our visit the children will get to explore the museum and take part in a range of STEM activities. 

The visit will take place on Wednesday, 25th September, 2024 and we will be leaving school promptly at 

8:45am (Children to be on the yard for 8:30am). We anticipate arriving back at school at 3:10am. We will 

be travelling by coach. 

All children will need to be in full school uniform and wearing comfortable footwear. 

During our visit, there may be an opportunity to visit the shop. If you wish to provide your child with 

spending money, please ensure they have no more than £10, and that their money is brought in a labelled 

envelope or purse/wallet. 

 

Payment 

Admission cost is free entry + Transport cost is £475 = the total cost of this trip to school is £475.00 

(Actual cost per child £8.). 

 

If ALL parents do not pay the £8 contribution the trip will NOT be able to go ahead and will have to be 

cancelled. 

 

Parental Consent **new system on parent pay* 

To give permission for your child to go on this trip you will need to log on to ParentPay, find your 

child’s account and the correct trip under payment items then follow the instructions ticking the 

relevant boxes. We cannot accept verbal permission therefore if you do not complete this your child 

will not be able to go on this trip.  

If your child requires a packed lunch from school, please indicate when you pay for the trip on ParentPay. 

Please provide your child with a drink as one will not be provided with their lunch. 

 

Please ensure that any medication that your child needs is clearly labelled with their name and dosage 

requirements and that the teachers are aware that your child has the medication with them. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Rooney and Miss Peppitt (Year 6 Teachers) 


